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FOR GENERAL RELEASE/ EXEMPTIONS  
 
1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 
1.1 The Children and Young People’s Trust is  developing a second Children & 

Young People’s Plan (CYPP) for 2010-2013.  
 
1.2 Local authorities have a statutory duty to produce a Children and Young People’s 

Plan, with their partner agencies setting out the vision and priories for children’s 
services in their area to improve outcomes for children and young people.  

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

2.1 (1) That members agree to hold a one off workshop to consider and 
comment on the draft Children and Young People’s Plan (CYPP). 

 
2.2 (2) Potential dates for the workshop could be the 6-9 July or anytime after this 

up to 20 July. 
 
3. RELEVANT BACKGROUND INFORMATION/CHRONOLOGY OF KEY 

EVENTS: 
  

3.1  A preliminary document came to CYPOSC in December 2008 with the 
intention of presenting a final CYPP to full council in April 2009.  In January 
2009 the Director of Children’s Services identified a number of factors which 
meant that the timetable had to be revised i.e. 

• new national guidance on the content of children and young people's 
plans issued in January 2009 

• capacity issues within the Children and Young People’s Trust (CYPT) 
to complete the drafting process 

• details of the re-structure process within the CYPT could not be 
included until after July 2009 
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3.2 In summary the current position is that: 

• The CYPT has engaged a consultant to support the senior 
management team to complete the drafting process 

• A final version of the CYPP will be presented to full council in October 
2009 and to the CYPT Board in  September 2009, which precludes 
consideration by CYPOSC at its September meeting 

• A  draft CYPP will be considered by the CYPT senior management 
team on June 25th, which precludes consideration by CYPOSC at its 
17th June meeting 

• It is therefore proposed to convene a one off workshop between 6th and 
20th of July  in order to ensure that the views of CYPOSC are fed into 
the consultation and drafting process 

 
4. CONSULTATION 

  

4.1 This is part of the consultation process. 
 
5. FINANCIAL & OTHER IMPLICATIONS: 
  

 Financial Implications: 
  

5.1 There are no direct financial implications to this report.  
 

 Legal Implications: 
 

5.2 There are no direct legal implications to this report.  
 

 Equalities Implications: 
  
5.3 There are no direct equalities implications to this report.  

 
 Sustainability Implications: 
  
5.4 There are no direct sustainability implications to this report.  

 
 Crime & Disorder Implications:  
  
5.5 There are no crime and disorder financial implications to this report.  

 
 Risk and Opportunity Management Implications:  
  

5.6 There are no direct risk and management implications to this report.  
 

 Corporate / Citywide Implications: 
 
5.7  There are no direct corporate/citywide implications to this report.  
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